
From:  davidwgajda@gmail.com

Sent time:  05/11/2020 04:16:27 PM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Cc:  gkramer@marathon-com.com

Subject:  Case Number: ENV-2018-2116-EIR

Attachments:  DEIR Support Letter - Hollywood Center.docx    
 

 
FROM: David Gajda,   Cahuenga Corridor Coalition
SUBJECT: Hollywood Center DEIR support letter
 
Dear Mindy Nguyen,
 
I am writing today to support the proposed Hollywood Center project.  After reviewing the proposal and its Draft
Environmental Impact Report, I’m convinced that this project will be a benefit to the city of Los Angeles and
Hollywood.   The developers have addressed affordable housing component,  carbon footprint, and historic
preservation factors.
 
We are long time businessmen within Hollywood having been part of the Hollywood Chamber of commerce for
over 25 years.    Hollywood needs to continue to evolve and we feel this project will help Hollywood continue to
prosper for the next 25 years.
 
The over $1 billion in economic investment for Hollywood represents one of the largest private investments for
the area.  Thousands of prevailing wage jobs will be created, both during construction and once the project
opens.  Especially now, investment in our community is vital to creating jobs.  And with unemployment increasing
at historically high rates, these jobs are sorely needed.  It was recently reported that less than half of Los Angeles
County residents currently have jobs, with that number continuing to grow.  Hollywood Center’s positive impacts
on job creation will make a meaningful difference for thousands of Angelenos currently out of work. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,
 
 
David Gajda,   DWG International LLC & Hollywood Media Center LLC
1604, N. Cahuenga,  6350 Hollywood Blvd.  6356 Hollywood Blvd, 1611 El Centro
davidwgajda@gmail.com
 
 



 
FROM: David Gajda,   Cahuenga Corridor Coalition 
SUBJECT: Hollywood Center DEIR support letter 
 
Dear Mindy Nguyen, 
 
I am writing today to support the proposed Hollywood Center project.  After reviewing the 
proposal and its Draft Environmental Impact Report, I’m convinced that this project will be 
a benefit to the city of Los Angeles and Hollywood.   The developers have addressed 
affordable housing component,  carbon footprint, and historic preservation factors. 
 
We are long time businessmen within Hollywood having been part of the Hollywood 
Chamber of commerce for over 25 years.    Hollywood needs to continue to evolve and we 
feel this project will help Hollywood continue to prosper for the next 25 years. 
 
The over $1 billion in economic investment for Hollywood represents one of the largest 
private investments for the area.  Thousands of prevailing wage jobs will be created, both 
during construction and once the project opens.  Especially now, investment in our 
community is vital to creating jobs.  And with unemployment increasing at historically high 
rates, these jobs are sorely needed.  It was recently reported that less than half of Los 
Angeles County residents currently have jobs, with that number continuing to grow.  
Hollywood Center’s positive impacts on job creation will make a meaningful difference for 
thousands of Angelenos currently out of work.   
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
David Gajda,   DWG International LLC & Hollywood Media Center LLC 
1604, N. Cahuenga,  6350 Hollywood Blvd.  6356 Hollywood Blvd, 1611 El Centro 
davidwgajda@gmail.com 
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